
  

Question on Notice  
No. 816 

Asked on 15 June 2023 
 
Ms F Simpson asked Premier and Minister for the Olympic and Paralympic Games  
(Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Premier advise (a) the total number of consultant reports commissioned by the 
department in 2022, (b) the number publicly released and (c) the reason why any have not 
been published? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised by the Department of the Premier and Cabinet (DPC) that the total number of 
consultant reports commissioned by DPC in 2022 is five (5). These reports have not been 
publicly released. Contractual information for all five engagements has been disclosed on 
the Queensland Government Open Data portal in line with contract disclosure 
requirements. These engagements were commissioned to assist DPC with its programs and 
initiatives and it is not standard departmental practice for such reports to be published.  
 
 
 


